
December 5, 2001 
 
 
 
To the Honorable,  
   The Common Council 
 
 Dear Honorable Members: 
 

The 2002 Capital Improvements Program contains a Purpose Account, Public Safety 
Communications and Control, from which funds are allocated to the Paving Related Projects, 
City-Wide Telephone System Expansion and Improvements, General Engineering, and 
Transmission Plan Expansion.  This allows the maintenance, expansion, and improvement of 
the City’s communication system. 

 
I, therefore, respectfully recommend the adoption of the attached resolution which 

allocates funds from the parent Communications and Control Purpose Account to the above 
mentioned new sub-accounts. 
 

Please have this file introduced at the December 21, 2001 meeting of the Common 
Council. 
 

If you have any questions or would like any additional information, please contact Gerard 
Froh at extension 3547. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

Mariano A. Schifalacqua 
Commissioner of Public Works 

 
MAS:GJF:cp 
 
Attachments 
 
c: J.  Purko 
       T. Rowe 
 D. Floyd 
        G. Froh 
 T. Brehmer 

FILE 


